

ANGLOPHONE NORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT

78 Henderson Street • Miramichi, New Brunswick E1N 2R7 Telephone: (506) 778-6075 • Fax: (506) 778-6090 • www.asd-n.nbed.nb.ca

October 22, 2021

Dear ASD-N Families:

We know many of you have been following the Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE) contract negotiations with the Province of New Brunswick, and we understand that you may have questions about the impact of potential job action on our schools.

Several of these locals involved in negotiations represent employees who support the District and our schools.

Job (or strike) action can take many forms, including what tasks are performed, when and where work may occur, and full withdrawal of services.

At this time, we do not know what job action, if any, will occur or when. We also do not know if any services will be disrupted.

We wanted to let you know that we are working with the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development to create contingency plans and develop our response in the event a strike does occur, always keeping the safety of our students and staff as the priority.

We know that families are looking for information to help plan for any possible changes to your child(ren)'s school routine. We will keep you informed of any updates as soon as information is available to us.

We thank you for your support and understanding.

Mark Donovan Superintendent

Anglophone School District-North

Meredith Caissie Director of Communications Anglophone School District-North

